
 

 

Out of hours construction activity and 
temporary weekend closure of Hospital Road / 
B2 car park entrance –  
Friday 16 to Sunday 18 September 

Construction activity continues on Hospital Road and 
Delivery Drive to support delivery of the new Prince of 
Wales Hospital Acute Services Building. 

Out of hours weekend work is required as part of these 
activities and will see the temporary closure of Hospital 
Road at the intersection of Magill Street from 6pm 
Friday 16 September to 10pm Sunday 18 September. 

Working hours will be: 

• 6pm to 10pm Friday,  

• 8am to 10pm Saturday, and  

• 8am to 10pm Sunday. 

During the planned weekend closure, works will also be 
carried out on the public link bridge adjacent to the B2 
car park entrance. For the duration of these works, 
the B2 car park entrance will also be closed. 

Planning for these works has occurred in close 
consultation with the Hospital Campus to ensure minimal 
disruption to operational continuity. 

The Randwick Campus Redevelopment complies with 
strict environmental and planning controls. Measures are 
in place to monitor and manage noise, dust and 
vibration. 

Please note that work may be rescheduled due to 
weather or unforeseen circumstances such as workforce 
availability due to the nature of COVID-19. 

Thank you for your patience while we progress 
these important works. 


